
 
 
909 Rahway Avenue 
Union, NJ 07083 
(908) 687-5000 

 
 

 

 

August 7, 2025 

 

Subject: Important Update on Tariff-Based Surcharges 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

 

As of August 5, 2025, we are providing an update on tariff-based surcharges related to the ongoing U.S. government-

imposed tariffs on imported products. These tariffs continue to affect not only our business but have a significant impact 

on the broader electronic components industry overall. 

 

At Adam Tech, we remain committed to supporting our customers by absorbing a portion of these costs wherever 

possible. Our goal has always been to minimize the financial impact on our customers and the critical programs we 

support. 

 

We are closely monitoring the evolving tariff landscape. Due to the ongoing volatility and unpredictability of tariff 

changes, our surcharge rates may be adjusted at any time based on the Country of Origin of our products. While we will 

make every effort to communicate changes in advance, the pace of regulatory updates may limit our ability to do so in 

all cases. 

 

For the most accurate and current surcharge information, please refer to your pricing documentation and official 

quotations. If you have any questions regarding tariff surcharges on new or existing purchase orders, our team is ready 

to assist you. 

 

We greatly value your partnership. If you’d like to discuss planning options or require further information, please don’t 

hesitate to reach out to an Adam Tech Team Member.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marc Pelletier 

Chief Operating Officer 

 
 

For questions, please contact: 

Ray Zuccheri, Sales Operations Manager, rzuccheri@adam-tech.com  

mailto:rzuccheri@adam-tech.com



